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'm afraid the authors of this bill do not understand the damage this would do to youth 

hunter safety programs, youth hunting seasons, waterfowl hunting, upland bird 

hunting and big game hunting (where semi-automatic shotguns and rifles are in use 

by a majority of hunters I run into during the various seasons). School competitive 

shooting teams would be handicapped as well. The biggest problem, if this bill is 

passed, is the inconvenience it presents for law abiding citizens while challenges 

work their way through the courts only to end up being declared a violation of the 

Second Amendment.  


